
Celebration of the Losar, 10th February  

Bhutanese Students Association - JUIT, Solan 

On 10th February 2024, we the members of Bhutanese Students Association, Jaypee University 
of Information Technology came together to celebrate the Losar, New Year.  

The main reason to celebrate this day was to preserve and promote our culture and tradition by 
observing the Losar as we always does in Bhutan. At the same time, we can be able to keep our 
bond strong and solidarity will be maintained through this occasion as we come together to 
celebrate.  

      

As part of celebration, the great day was graced by Dean of Academy and HoD of Biotechnology 
and Bioinformatics departments along with some faculty. The program started with cutting 
ceremony and prayers. After that the students (boys) played a Khuru(Dart) between 3rd year and 
4th year students. The tea and snacks were served by girls and had sung different traditional 
songs. During lunch, Dean of Academy, HoD of Biotechnology and Bioinformatics departments 
along with some faculty joined with us and shared conversation among us. After a lunch, the 
program ended with group photo session.  

       



The BSA would like to thank the administration of JUIT for the continuous support towards us. 
This program would not be successful without the helping hand of the JUIT Administration.  

 

Thank You 

Reported by:  

Sangay Wangchuk  

Vice Presidents of BSA-JUIT 


